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Cycle Path Closure

















Please note the section of cycle trail between Exmouth and Lympstone will be closed for essential repairs from 





Wednesday 20th March to Friday 22nd March





I would request your co-operation in these matters, so that the work can proceed safely and without delay.





If you have any queries, please contact the Public Rights of Way Warden on 0345 155 1004.
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